
 

 

 
 
 

Dear Member,   

 

Libraries Matter. A National Voice Matters. CFLA-FCAB Matters.   

 

The Canadian Federation of Library Associations invites you to Winnipeg, Manitoba, for the 

second National Forum to be held April 7-8, 2020. The host venue is the Delta Winnipeg Hotel, 

350 St Mary Avenue, Winnipeg, Manitoba.  

 

CFLA-FCAB invites you to join the welcome reception on April 7 at the Canadian Museum for 

Human Rights and the National Forum on April 8. The National Forum program is designed to 

blend informative sessions with challenging roundtable conversations. It will carefully continue 

the discussion on how Canadian libraries can best apply the critical value of intellectual 

freedom while considering the importance of creating a welcoming space for marginalized 

community members. The day’s outcome will be a National Forum Paper informing CFLA-FCAB’s 

positioning.  

 

Participate with colleagues from across Canada in focussed dialogues that will consider one of 

the most critical challenges facing libraries. Contribute towards crafting outcomes that will 

advance the state of libraries and the Federation.  

 

You will find the schedule of events and registration information at:  

http://cfla-fcab.ca/en/meetings/national-forum-2020/ 

 

The Forum follows the Manitoba Libraries Conference to be held on April 6-7, 2020 at the same 

venue. We are grateful to the Manitoba Library Association for their support and partnership, 

and encourage participants in the forum to take part in the full joint event. 2020 is the 150th 

anniversary of Manitoba joining Confederation and we are excited to celebrate and engage 

about libraries “where the rivers meet” in the heart of Winnipeg.  

 

Choose to be a part of CFLA-FCAB’s second National Forum and work together to set our future 
direction! 
 
 

http://cfla-fcab.ca/en/meetings/national-forum-2020/

